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National Doctor's Code

Dear Sir Madam,
Referring to the Proposed Code of Conduct,
I say No to this so called "culturally safe" practices and code of conduct.
Without going into all the things wrong with it , it looks like you are forcing
the Proposed Code of Conduct onto the medical profession to silence them
to the detriment to all Australians.
The doctor is a human being with the right to be true to his/her beliefs and
standards, not a machine for the patient to employ to their own ends.
Isn't it at least part of a doctor's role to give his/her patient sound advice
concerning the health of the patient?
Trying to please one group by imposing their rights on the the rest of the
population does nothing but endanger the entire society.
These changes seem quite unnecessary and also have the potential to cause
great harm.
Please remember first. “Do no Harm”
Stewart Hoseason-Smith
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